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From: amitoz saini 
Sent: Thursday, November 25, 2010 11:54 AM 
To: Kathleen Almond 
Subject: requirements for nursing registrations 
 
Respected Kathleen, 
 
I think that requirements such as IELTS or OET for nurses (from non- english 
background), before registration , must be eliminated if their tertiary or 
secondary education is in English. I am saying this because if they have done 
their studies in english , it is obvious that they will be able to communicate 
with patient and their co-workers. 
 
Thank you 
Kind regards, 
Amitoz 
 

 


